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16th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

World Children’s Day – Monday 20th November 2023 
 
World Children’s Day falls on Monday 20th November 2023 this year and Colmers Farm 
Primary School would like to explore, celebrate, and learn about World Children’s Day on 
this day. 
 
World Children’s Day was first celebrated in 1954 to promote international togetherness 
and awareness among children worldwide, and for improving children’s welfare. In 1989, 
the UN General assembly adopted the Convention on the Rights of the Child on this date.  
 
As you know, Colmers Farm has been accredited the Rights Respecting Silver Award and 
we are currently working together to achieve the Gold Award. The whole school will be off 
timetable after lunch on Monday 20th November, and will be participating in a range of 
activities throughout the afternoon.  
 
To honour World Children’s Day, we would like the children and the staff to come into 
school on Monday 20th November 2023 wearing their full school uniform and something 
blue. The something blue could be a hat, hair bobble, jacket etc.  
 
Throughout the day, I will be asking staff to take photographs of the children and hopefully 
you will be able to see some of the incredible work produced on Twitter.  
 
We are looking forward to learning about our rights and designing a new Rights 
Respecting Mascot for Colmers Farm.  
 
Thank you in advance,  
 
 
Miss Wood 
Personal Development Lead  
 


